
National Drought Group – June 2020
statement

The National Drought Group met on Friday 5 June 2020, chaired by EA executive
director for environment and business, Harvey Bradshaw.

Homeowners need to check before
starting work near flood defences

The Environment Agency is reminding riverside residents in the East Midlands
they may need a permit to carry out improvements to their homes.

Households urged to play their part in
preventing waste crime

Don't become a victim of dodgy waste carriers

Company granted revised permit for
waste facility

The Environment Agency has granted a revised environmental permit for a waste
management facility in Essex.
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Illegal fishing nets seized in
Northumberland

The Environment Agency has acted on information received to seize two illegal
fishing nets in Blyth, Northumberland.
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